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Thursday 11th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
St Albans Verulamium Museum visit on 20th June 2024 
 
On Thursday 20th June, KS2 will be visiting St. Albans Verulamium to support the learning of our topic 
about the Romans. 
 
We are asking for an £8 voluntary contribution to cover the cost of your child’s entry to the Verulamium 
Museum – this will be set up via Parent Mail (we are trying to go cashless, so payment via Parent Mail is 
preferred). 
 
We are not able to fund this as a school; therefore, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions 
then we will need to cancel this brilliant opportunity for the children. 
 
The PTA are generously covering the cost of the coach, so we would like to extend a big ‘thank you’ to 
them. 
 
We are really excited about this visit and think it will be a valuable experience for the children. 
 
Many thanks 
KS2 Team 
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